
August 1950 

The Durh~m Kennel Club Met at the Forest Hills Club House 

on August lOth. 

The minutes of the last meeting were read and ~pproved. 

The treasurer reported that the shaw accounts were not complete 
and so a complete report could not be given. 

It w~s voted that the treasurer be ~uthorized to send the Carolina 
Associ~tion of Kennel Clubs the required fee for advertising. 

Dr.Arthur Ferguson was named Bench Show Chairman. 

It was decided to look into the possibility of having obedience 
classes this fall. Mrs. H. E. Hoenig was appointed to look into the 

matter. 

A sponsor for the show was discussed. Mr. Jones said the Exchange 
Club was not interested in sponsoring the show. It was decided to look 
in to t he matter of the Children's Mus ... um sponsoring the show. A discussion 
on the merits of various judges was followed. 


